## Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a lovely week. The children have had lots of fun this week, including getting to meet GB gymnast Kelly Simm.



## This week

We received a letter from Oliver explaining that he now loves vegetables, especially vegetable pizza. So the children followed his recipe and made their own vegetable pizzas. They were very yummy and quickly got devoured! In maths, the children have been focusing on the numbers 9 and 10 and even made their own class number book.

## Wow Words.

harvesting: to gather in a crop

ripening: when fruit and vegetables are fully grown and ready to eat

moreish: when something is so nice you want to keep eating more

nourishment: what you get from the food you eat that helps you grow and stay healthy.











## Next week

The children will be celebrating World Book Day and focusing on the book 'Interview with a Tiger'. On Thursday 7th March the children can come to school dressed as an animal.

Best wishes
The Hedgehog Team